
 

                                

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Changes to Pitstop 

 

It has been a pleasure to see more and more families making use of Pitstop, it is now proving to be 
much more popular than ever and we are actually oversubscribed for some sessions. In light of the 
increase in demand we have reviewed the staffing levels and will be changing the pricing structure 
from 23rd April 2019. 

 

Charges 

From Tuesday 23rd April 2019 there will only be one rate for all sessions at Pitstop.  We have not 
increased our prices since 2014 however, due to rising costs and additional staffing we have to 
make a slight increase to our charges.  Our new prices still reflect the fees charged at other local 
schools.   

 

Breakfast Club - £2.50 

Pitstop 3.15 – 5.00pm - £6.00 

Pitstop 3.15 – 6.00pm - £8.00 

 

The last pick up time is 6.00pm.  There will be a charge of £3.00 for each 5 minutes a child is not 
collected after this time to contribute to the overtime costs for staff.  

 

The cancellation policy remains the same, unless we have 24 hours notice to cancel a session you 
will be charged the usual fee. 

 

If you have any further questions please contact the office. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Ms K Martin 

Headteacher 

 The Grove Primary School   

Campkin Road, Cambridge.  CB4 2NB 

Tel: 01223 577017     Fax:  01223 577018 

Email  office@grove.cambs.sch.uk    Web  www.thegroveschool.net 

Headteacher  Ms Karen Martin 

3rd April 2019 
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